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Dear Friends and Colleagues,
As many of you already know I have retired as Editor of JSP at the end of August.

Beginning in September the Journal will have six new editors:
Giulio Biroli, Eric Carlen, Abhishek Dhar, Irene Giardina, Alessandro Giuliani and Hal

Tasaki.
I am very happy with the new team and confident that they will do a great job leading the

journal forward.
For me it has been a wonderful experience for almost forty five years and I would like to

take this opportunity to thank you all for your friendship and help. I will continue taking care
of all the manuscripts submitted before September as well as the special memorial issue for
Pierre Hohenberg.

I hope you will all continue to send good manuscripts to the journal.

With warmest good wishes,
Joel
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